C.S.R.C.
COMMITTEE MEETING
MINUTES
May 2016
Present-  Steve Connor, Jo Pinder, Oliver White, Lesley Afuakwah, Lyn Swan, Stuart Slaven, Graeme Fletcher, Aidan Telfer 
Apologies - Fiona Young, Ivar Campbell, Paul Denholm, Clare White
Previous Actions
Safety Manual, which includes induction for new members to be drafted by Graeme (ongoing) 
Photos of committee in the clubhouse (ongoing) 
New club Hoodie and one piece to be designed (ongoing) 
Capsize drill to be arranged (ongoing) when warmer
Honorary membership letter to be drafted and sent to Gavin (ongoing) GF

Donation of old sweep blades to Tay rowing club (ongoing)
Steve will be looking into boat storage options (ongoing)

Presidents Report 
Karen Campbell has created a new one-piece design. Votes have been held on which design will be used. Discussions regarding this have been had and We will be holding further votes with a wider pool of designs

Congratulations to all the crews that raced at Nithsdale and Strathclyde Park 

Welcome Aidan to the committee. Aidan will be representing the junior’s section as junior rep 
Junior Report 
The Juniors have had some good results at the first two regattas and will look to build on this for the remaining races

Congratulations to the crews that have won

The new beginner courses have started and the sessions are now full

Financial Report 
Lesley has requested an extra £200 for the juniors trip to Portugal. The committee agreed that the club will pay these additional expenses. The juniors will also try and fundraise for any additional fees
There are still 7 members who have still not paid membership fees. They have been contacted
The accounts have been completed 
Club Masters Report
The lights on the trailer have been fixed
The lights in men’s changing room need to be fixed 

Steve will buy lights for the clubhouse 
The Glenlora and the lord have been fixed 
Clyde outboards have serviced the launches 

Discussions were had regarding the future of the tub as it is taking up a lot of space and is rarely used
Stuart and Graeme have retrieved the 2k buoys that have drifted and have put them back in place 
Captains report
The club has been unable to source a hospitality tent for the regatta and will have to buy one instead. This will cost £370

Volunteers will be needed for the regatta, and messages will be sent out on the WhatsApp groups  

AOB
Caroline has resigned from her duties from SSAP. The club would like to thank her for her service and will look to find a suitable replacement to represent the club 
The club need to submit a 5-year plan to SSAP for the new clubhouse build 
Steve and Oliver have passed the classroom session for the level 2 coaching course and will be looking to get more involved in coaching 

100 club winner 123, backup 82 

